
Albert Lea Schools 
Office of Finance, Operations, & Safety 
211 West Richway Drive 
Albert Lea, MN 56007 
507-379-4808 

Driver License Verification Form 

Albert Lea Schools 

Re: Type III Transportation 

 

Under Minnesota State Statute 171.02 sub. 2b (g) all Type III vehicle operators must have their 
license verified by the entity that owns, leases, or contracts for the Type III vehicles. This is to 
ensure the driver meets the qualifications with a valid license.  

Anyone driving a school vehicle must be approved by the district’s insurance carrier.  

The insurance carrier will do the background check on driving records. If you feel you will be 
driving a school vehicle, please provide the following personal data:  

 

        
Full Name:   

        
Date of Birth:  /  /    
        
Driver License #:   

        
 

 

Any questions about Type III Transportation should be directed to Paul Durbahn at Albert Lea Schools.  
 
 

Paul Durbahn 
Assistant Director of Finance, Operations, & Safety 

211 West Richway Drive 
Albert Lea, MN 56007 

Paul.durbahn@alschools.org 
507-379-4808 


